

P.O. Box 389
Gustavus, AK 99826
907-209-0514
gbciak@gmail.com

October 2, 2023

To: City of Gustavus

Please consider this letter as a proposal and agreement to extend the Winter maintenance portion of RFQ FY23-01RM into the FY24 Winter season at the same unit costs and "minimum snowplow service for winter", removing any excluded roads noted in the RFQ. Any winter road sanding call outs to be provided on an approved time and material basis, as able.

Sincerely,

Davita Marchbanks, President Glacier Bay Construction, Inc.